
 

 

 

 

Stewards Notes – 10/7/2020 
 
October Meeting – Our next monthly IAM 912 meeting will be held on 

Tuesday, October 13 at the UAW Hall (10020 Reading Rd.) at 1:00 and 

3:30 PM.  Retiree meeting will be held at 2:00 PM.  We stay socially 

distanced and disinfected, so all attendees will be comfortable and safe.  

 

“Giving Thanks For Our Veterans” Blood Drive – UAW Local Lodge 647 is 

hosting a blood drive on Friday, November 20 from 9 AM to 3 PM.  It will 

be held at the UAW Hall at 10020 Reading Road.  Support a great cause 

and get a free t-shirt for donating.       

 

Think Safety! – If you have been assigned safety training, be sure to 

attend.  It is up to us to get the training and use it to keep us from injury 

on the job.  If you don’t have the proper PPE, talk to your supervisor and 

don’t do a job until you can do it in a safe manner.  If you ever do get 

injured, be sure to contact a member of the Workman’s Comp 

Committee.  They can help you get the care you need.    

 

Computer Classes – There are two computer classes in October and 

November – MacBook Air and a Windows 10 Laptop.  These are ONLINE 

classes (with limited in-class seating available).  If you haven’t used your 

2020 IDP benefit, please do so!  Registration is Oct. 19 and 20 at the 

UAW 647 Hall or email registration@ntli.org for questions.      

 

Flu Shots – You’ll be able to get your 2020 flu shot free here on campus. 

Go online and register for dates on Oct. 28 & 29 and Nov. 5 & 6. 
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